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 Worship Schedule  Fr. Chris’ Corner  

Reconciliation Schedule  

Monday,  February 20 

5:15pm 

 

Priest Intention 

 

Tuesday, February 21 

8:00am 

 

Grace Stasak 

By: Barb Thomas 

Wednesday, February 22 

5:15pm  

 

Grace Stasak 

By: Barb Thomas 

Thursday, February 23 

8:00am 

 

Michael Mikovich 

By: Carolyn Mikovich 

Friday, February 24 

12:30pm 

 

 

Priest Intention  

 

Saturday, February 25 

4:00pm  

 

Annen/McGillicuddy Fm. 

By: Margaret Annen 

Sunday, February 26 

8:00am 

 

11:00am 

 

9:00pm 

 

 

St. Teresa of Avila 

By: Copmmunity 

Mangel Family 

By: Family 

VU Students 

By: Community 

Wednesday 6:00-6:30pm 

Saturday 2:30-3:30pm 

Dear friends in the Lord, 

 

 Believe it or not, Lent is 
just around the corner. In just a 
little over a week, we will be 
celebrating Ash Wednesday on 
March 1. As you know, Lent is a 
wonderful time for us to take a step 
back from our busy schedules and 

reflect on the ways that God is calling us into a deeper 
relationship with Him. For myself, I try to give up 
something as a penance, but also add something into 
my life as well to help me live out my faith. 
 This year we have a very exciting opportunity 
for you throughout the six weeks of Lent. Sue 
OôConnell, our Director of Faith Formation, is 
coordinating a team of community members to lead 
small faith-sharing groups. Right now, it looks like we 
are going to have anywhere between 10-12 small 
groups who will meet at various times and days 
throughout the week. Each group will choose its own 
day, time, and location. The groups are open to all age-
groups. They will meet once a week throughout Lent 
and will have the opportunity to learn about the 
Scriptures, discuss how it impacts your faith, and then 
see how you can put your faith into action. 
 In order to facilitate these groups, we are using 
a resource from The Evangelical Catholic. This 
resource is called ñSigns and Wondersò and it focuses 
on Encountering Jesus of Nazareth in the Scriptures. 
Each session will have an opening and closing prayer, 
a Scripture passage to read, questions for discussion 
and reflection, and ideas for action. There are also 
suggestions to help you continue encountering Jesus 
throughout the week. One of the things that is really 
nice about this resource is that each meeting is self-
contained, so if you canôt make one, there is no need to 
ñcatch upò before you go to the next one; anyone can 
just dive-in with the rest of the group. 
 I want to encourage you to try and take part in 
one of these small groups. There will be more 
information coming in the bulletin and through 
announcements at Mass. Please begin to pray about 
whether God is asking you to participate in one of 
these faith-sharing groups for Lent. I know that our 
Lord has some tremendous graces in store for us. 

 

Faithfully Yours in the Lord, 

Fr. Chris 

For Your Information  

Travel with Fr. Chris  

to the Holy Land  

            November 6-16, 2017 

* Jerusalem * Bethlehem * Nazareth * 

Galilee *  

* Via Crucis * Last Supper * Gethsemane * *Dormition * 

Nativity Church * Capernaum*  

 

Cost is $3,500.00 

(Airfare included from anywhere in the U.S) 

For more details, see Fr. Chris or call 1-855-842-8001 
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St. Teresa³s Tithing 

As individuals we are called to be good and generous 

stewards with God’s manifold gifts.  

Tithing is the means whereby we have the opportunity to 

give thanks to God; with that in mind, the community of 

St. Teresa of Avila tithes weekly.   

 

This week our donation will go to the Building Tomorrow.  

Magen Hauser, one of our VU students, represents Valparaiso 

University's chapter of Building Tomorrow.  

Building Tomorrow is a non-profit organization that works in 

collaboration with communities in East Africa to build primary 

schools, which are built in rural areas of the continent that have 

little to no access to education. They provide funding, supplies, 

support, and sustainability to each school and its surrounding 

communities. Thank you so much for giving hundreds of our 

African brothers and sisters the chance to receive an education!  

Stewardship Commission 

2017 Mass  

Intentions  

We are now taking 

Mass intentions for 2017. If you are  

interested, please refer to these guidelines:   
 

1. Name of person for whom the Mass is 

intended. 

2. Name of person who is offering the 

Mass.   

3. The stipend is $10 per Mass. 

4. If you have a specific date, please in-

clude that as well as a second choice.  

5. Send your request to the office. 
 

This information can be put in the collec-

tion basket in an envelope  

labeled MASS INTENTIONS, sent to or 

dropped off at the office.  

 

What does it mean to have a Mass "offered" 

for someone? 

An individual may ask a priest to offer a 

Mass for several reasons: for example, in 

thanksgiving, for the intentions of another 

person (such as on a birthday), or, as is 

most common, for the repose of the soul of 

someone who has died.   

 
 
Weekly Stewardship Report:  
February 12, 2017
 
 

Budgeted Weekly Income   $10,000.00 
 
Sunday Collection Received 
§ Sunday Offering      $7,904.00 
§ Childrenôs Offering             $1.00 
§ This Weekôs On-line Giving      $2,443.00 
 
Total Sunday Collection Received   $10,348.00 
 
Weekly Status (+/-)         +$348.00 
 
Year to Date Status (+/-)             +$13,523.00 

Campus Ministry  

Stewardship Report  

Snacks Needed for Spring Break 

Mission Trip  

20 of our college students are giving up a week 

of their Spring Break trip to serve others in 

Tennessee this year.  

We have a very long trip ahead of us as we travel, and we'd love 

some of your home cooking to remind us of St. T's along the way!  

If you can donate homemade goods, please turn them in to the 

office/St. John of the Cross  Room by March 3, 2017. 

Thank you so much for your kindness!! 

Spirituality  

Women³s  

Christ Renews His 

Parish  

¶ Come with an open mind, a hungry 

belly, and a desire to meet the Lord.  

¶ This is a wonderful way to continue 

your Lenten journey.   

¶ There is no cost.  Everything will be 

provided for you.   

¶ All you need to do is sign up, show 

up, and the Sprit will take care of the 

rest.   

¶ It is an excellent opportunity for 

Catholics to renew their 

understanding of the basic beliefs and 

traditions of their faith.  

Women³s Weekend:   

March 11-12, 2017 

 
Sign up at www.saintt.com 
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American Red Cross Blood Drive  

March is Red Cross Month 

 

The next Blood Drive is set for March 20, 2017 from 

1:00pm-7:00pm in Avila Hall. 

 

Sign up at redcrossblood.rog or call  

1-800-RED-CROSS 

Café Manna Update 

 

We would like to thank everyone who participated in the success of our 

meal on Thursday.  We served 298 meals.   

 

****NEW****  

All Café Manna dishes are available 

for pick up in the Storage Room 

located off the kitchen area.   

 

Please make a point to pick up your 

dish and/or bring your salad/dessert 

in a disposable dish. 

 

We are so grateful for your donations!  

 

Social Justice 

Hilltop Food 

Pantry and the 

Social Justice 

Commission thank 

you for your most 

generous donations 

to Hilltop.  

  

We delivered 367 bags of goods to 

the Pantry!   

They were totally out of laundry 

detergent and particularly low on 

toilet paper.   

They were really excited to see our 7 

vehicles full of donations.   

 

The Pantry Director kept telling us 

what a blessing Saint Teresa's was to 

the Pantry's clients.  She is praying 

for all of us in thanksgiving for your 

donations. 

 

Thanks, too, to the 8 am Mass 

attendees on Feb. 9 who pitched in 

to help load and transport the 

donations.  You made the work 

much easier. 

 

Social Justice Commission 

Denis & Debbie Hurley will join the RCIA group this 

Tuesday evening to lead the discussion about Confirmation 

& the Holy Spirit. Next Saturday at the 4pm mass, we will 

celebrate the Rite of Sending for Election with our 

catechumen, Andrea. She will then be recognized by 

Bishop Hying during the Rite of Election at the Cathedral 

of the Holy Angels in Gary on Sunday afternoon. Andrea 

and her daughter Amelia will be baptized at St. Philip Church in Evansville, 

surrounded by family, on Holy Saturday.  

 

Please keep Andrea, Amelia, and all our candidates & catechumens in your 

prayers as we reach another milestone in the journey. God bless. 

 

          In love, He destined us for adoption to Himself through Jesus Christ. 

                                             Ephesians 1:5 

Stations of the 

Cross  

FOR and BY 

the Children  

 

Elementary age 

children are invited 

to participate in the reenactment of 

the Stations of the Cross on Friday, 

March 10th in the church of St. 

Teresa's.  

 

Practice will begin promptly 

at 6:00pm with their reenactment 

immediately following at 6:30pm. 

All are invited to come and pray 

with the children. 

Contact Trish Miller with questions 

477-8024.  
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Sponsor of the Week:  

Family Express   

To view their ad see the back of the bulletin 

and don’t forget to patronize all of our 

sponsors.  They make the bulletin possible.  

St. Teresa of Avila  Office Hours 
 

Monday-Thursday 8:30am-3:30pm       Friday:  8:30-12:00pm 

Parish Life  

Daniel Plan Registration  

 

Your Health Ministry is a offering 6-week series called 

"The Daniel Plan - 40 Days to a Healthier Life".  

 

This is a groundbreaking approach to achieving a healthy 

lifestyle that speaks to how faith, food, fitness, focus, and 

friends are the essentials for sustainable wellness.  

 

Sign up after Mass in the Community Room or register 

online at: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/L2PXV83 

or email saintt.wellness@gmail.com.  

                                             Free babysitting offered.  

                  Tuesday Sessions: March 7 through April 11 

                  1:30 PM - 2:30 PM   OR   6:30 PM - 7:30 PM 

Faith Formation  

The next GIFT Sunday, March 12 at 9:15am 

Our topic is “The Forgiveness of Sins and Life Everlasting: 

Judgment, Heaven, Hell, and Purgatory”. Deacon Dan 

Lowery of St. Mary’s in Crown Point and President of 

Calumet College will be the parent presenter.  Bring all of 

your questions about what happens after we die.  

 

 

 

 

 

2017-2018 Diocese of Gary 

Tuition Assistance  

 

The Diocese of Gary has announced 

that tuition assistance applications 

for the 2017-2018 school-year will 

open on Monday, February 20, 2017. 

The applications are only available 

online at the Diocesan website, 

www.dcgary.org.   

 

Tuition assistance is only open to 

Catholic families who are registered 

members of parishes within the 

Diocese of Gary.  

Monday, February 20, 2017 7:00 pm 

Faisal Kutty will present 

´Understanding Islamµ 

Faisal Kutty is an Associate Professor of Law and 

Director of the International LLM Program at 

Valparaiso University Law School in Indiana and an adjunct professor of law at 

Osgoode Hall Law School of York University in Toronto. He co-founded the 

Toronto-based law firm KSM Law.  

He has spoken and written extensively on national security, Islamic law, legal 

pluralism, religion and law, and human rights.  

He has been selected for inclusion in The Muslim 500: The World’s Most 

Influential Muslims compiled by the Royal Islamic Strategic Studies Centre in 

Amman, Jordan for the past seven consecutive years.  

The session in Avila Hall. A light dinner and babysitting will be provided. 

Ash 

Wednesday  

Meal 

 

We will be 

having a simple meal of soup and 

bread on Ash  Wednesday after the 

5:15pm Mass in Avila Hall. 

 

There is a sign up sheet and crock     

pot liners in the Community Room 

for those willing to bring a pot of 

meatless soup to share or to 

volunteer for clean up.   

You can also sign up at signup.com 

using this link: http://signup.com/

go/GHvwH3 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/L2PXV83
mailto:saintt.wellness@gmail.com
http://www.valpo.edu/law/about-us/full-time-faculty/faisal-kutty
http://www.osgoode.yorku.ca/faculty/adjunct/faisal-kutty
http://www.ksmlaw.ca/
http://themuslim500.com/profile/faisal-kutty
http://themuslim500.com/profile/faisal-kutty

